
District Governor's Visits
Wednesday, July 19..........Kreutz Creek Valley
Thursday, July 20.......................East Prospect
Tuesday, July 25 ..........................Jacksonville
Thursday, July 27.......................Susquehanna
Tuesday, August 1....................York Township

Greetings Fellow Lions, Lioness, and Leos,
“Namaste!” That is the greeting from your new

Lions International President, Dr. Naresh Aggarwal,
from Delhi, India.
Dr. Naresh is
chairman of
companies
specializing in steel
and agricultural
products. His
greeting,
“Namaste!” means,
“I salute the divine
in you.” The spark
of divinity in each
of us is the spark
that calls us to
action and
motivates us to

fulfill our Lions moto, “We Serve!”
This year, Lions will enter a new century of

service, and service will be at the core of the
message I bring to your clubs this year. The District
Global Membership Team and Global Leadership
Team have reviewed and endorsed an ambitious set
of goals for this year. The action plans related to
each of these goals focus on ways the district can
support our clubs and help them grow and prosper,
because the district does not exist to impose
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Message from the District Governor
requirements on clubs; rather, just as clubs exist to
serve their communities, the district exists to serve
and support its clubs.
Lions International and District 14-C are

nothing unless we have strong, active clubs and
enthusiastic members. Likewise, your clubs will not
thrive unless you, as club members, are actively
engaged in service. We must not succumb to
stagnation. We must constantly look for new
opportunities to engage with our communities,
which in turn, will renew our enthusiasm and attract
new members.
I look forward to the challenges ahead and to

working with you to help your clubs grow and
prosper. Together, let us use this first year of the
new century of Lionism to reinvigorate our clubs,
re-energize our members, and re-commit to our
motto, “We Serve.”

Yours in Service,
Dennis Cope
District Governor
dennis.cope@icloud.com
717-357-3142
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Banner Exchange (short deadline)... p. 2
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(Three Tournaments listed) 1

First District Cabinet Meeting
of our 2017-2018 Lions Year

Saturday, August 19
9:30 to noon

Bowmansdale Church of God
101 E Lisburn Rd., Mechanicsburg

Registration Form Next Month

mailto:dennis.cope@icloud.com
http://e-district.org/sites/14c/
mailto:dennis.cope@icloud.com
mailto:dennis.cope@icloud.com


From the First Vice
District Governor
Hello Lions, Lioness and Leos,
I am thrilled to be elected First Vice District

Governor of this great district. For those of you
who were not able to join
the centennial celebration
in Chicago this past week,
you missed a grand time.
It was wonderful to tour
the great city of Chicago
where Lions got started
100 years ago and to meet
and greet fellow Lions
from all over the world.
I look forward to

working with the zones
and clubs to continue our
growth — we are on the

upward climb and need to continue this trend. As
we start our 101st year, remember to invite your
friends, neighbors and family members to join this
great organization.
Let’s ROAR and be heard ! !

Yours in Lionism,
Lisa Griffie
First Vice District Governor
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Banner Exchange
Announced!
Each year when

the transition is made
between District
Governors, the home
clubs of each governor
celebrate with a banner
exchange, to which the
entire district is
invited.
This year's banner

exchange between
IPDG Kerry McKnight
and DG Dennis Cope
will be held on
Saturday, July 22, at 6
pm at the New
Freedom Youth Center
(aka Scout Building).
The cost is $10 per

person, with checks payable to “New Freedom
Lions” and sent to IPDG Kerry McKnight, 6
Mulberry Lane, New Freedom PA 17349. The
deadline is July 15, so with the lateness of this
newsletter, please do it immediately!
Menu is fried chicken, two vegetables, and

dessert. Entertainment is by the Miller Brothers.

The Hanover Lions will be celebrating their 85th
anniversary this fall in conjunction with the
Centennial Celebration of Lions Clubs
International, and they invite you to join them.
The celebration will be Saturday, November 4,

2017, at the Bay City Restaurant in Hanover.
Dinner will be at 7:00 pm, preceded by a social
hour from 6:00 to 6:45.
The menu will be chicken breast with roasted

red potatoes, green bean carrot mix, dinner salad,
roll and butter, along with coffee, tea, and dessert. If
notified in advance of food allergies, substitutions
can be arranged. The cost will be $30 per person.
Invitations will be mailed to all clubs in the

district, and returns for all can be included in one
envelope, email, or phone call.
The contact for any questions is Lion Robert H.

(Bob) Gotwalt, 52 Knisley Drive, Hanover PA
17331. His phone is 717-451-0468 and his email is

Hanover Lions Invite You to Their 85th Anniversary
gotwalt52@comcast.net.
So reserve the date now, and look for your

official invitation in the mail later this year!

PDG John Griffie, 1st VDG Lisa Griffie, DG Dennis
Cope, Lion/Lioness Debbie McKnight, and IPDG
Kerry McKnight at Centennial Convention in
Chicago just after Dennis officially became
Governor and his “elect” ribbon was removed.

mailto:grifflion@yahoo.com
mailto:grifflion@yahoo.com
mailto:DGMcKnight@att.net
mailto:gotwalt52@comcast.net


Three Generations of Smiths Serving in New Freedom
When Ed and Shirley Smith moved to New

Freedom from the Pittsburgh area in 1973, they
probably had no idea that they were relocating to
the service area of one of the most active Lions
Clubs in our District. They were not given much
time to settle quietly into their new surroundings, as
Ed was recruited for the New Freedom Lions Club
by Richard Gallenton, who happened to be the
seller of their new home.

Ed joined the New
Freedom Lions Club
almost immediately and
over a 25+ year period
he has served as Tail
Twister, President
(twice), three terms as
Secretary, and he ran
the “cook shack” at the
carnival grounds.
Shirley did not shy

away from helping with
Lions Club activities.

Then, in March of 1979, the New Freedom Lioness
Club was formed and she joined it a year later. Over
the course of her 37 years of service, Shirley has
served in every office in the club except Treasurer
and Secretary. As they rotated through the ranks of
the Lions and Lioness Clubs, Ed and Shirley found
themselves serving as their respective club
Presidents at the same time on at least one occasion.
In addition to their service in Lionism, Shirley is
involved in both the VFW and American Legion
Auxiliaries, and both she and Ed have volunteered
with food banks at the Southern York County
Pantry and helped at local libraries. Shirley is most
passionate about advocating her support for New
Life Center for Mothers and Children, and is always
active in their picnic, balloon release and flower
garden.
Ed and Shirley’s son Tim met and subsequently

married Mindy. Mindy grew up in the Glen Burnie,
Maryland, area, where she watched and helped her
father in the local Rotary Club and the Glen Burnie
Improvement Association, a nonprofit organization
which held an annual carnival and conducted other
activities to support local recreation. Even though
Tim had never joined the Lions Club, he helped
with many activities when needed. Shirley
introduced Mindy to the Lioness Club, and she

immediately got involved in the fundraising aspects
of the club, especially the Christmas Bazar in
November, Sweetheart Bingo in February and
Indoor Yard Sale in March. She has served as an
officer from the beginning, with three terms as
President among her other offices held.
Tim and Mindy have three daughters, Kristen,

Kristy and Katie. All three daughters watched their
grandmother, grandfather and mother serve the
community and are following as third generation
Lionesses. Kristen joined at age sixteen and has
served in the Lioness Club for nine years. Kristy
and Katie, who are twins, also joined two years ago
at age sixteen.
Involvement with the Lions and the Lioness

Clubs gives three generations of talented and
motivated people a wonderful opportunity to work
together to serve their community.
So when you see the New Freedom Lions and

Lionesses in action, you can bet at least one Smith
is there giving of themselves for the betterment of
others. And it all started, literally, when the
grandparents bought their home in a new area and a
Lion made that initial and important contact. No
matter how or when you met new people in your
community, remember, they and their family could
possibly be your next amazing volunteer Lion or
Lioness!

Lion Michael
and Lion Theresa Craley
Family and Women’s Specialists
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Zone Chair Steve Shipman presents Lion Loren
Stough of the Dillsburg Lions his Golden Lion
Award for fifty years of service through Lionism.

mailto:dartha430@comcast.net
mailto:dartha430@comcast.net
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Lions of 14-C: Now is the time to order your
kits for the Peace Poster Contest for 2017-18. Make
this year the year to commit your club to
participating in the Peace Poster Contest.
Much information about the Peace Poster

Contest is available on the LCI website along with
information about how to order the Peace Poster kit.
You can also,order by calling Club Supplies Sales at
(630) 571-5466 or 1-800-710-7822. Remember one
kit must be purchased for each group your club
sponsors.

The 2016-2017
winner of the Peace
Poster Contest was
Lakkana Meepara, a 13
year old student from
Thailand, and was
sponsored by the
Bangkok Pinklao Lions
Club. The theme was “A
Celebration of Peace.”
The Peace Posters

submitted this past year
from the Lions Clubs of

14-C were outstanding! By viewing the posters, one
can easily see the amount of research, thought, time
and creative talent that was dedicated into each
poster. But we need more clubs to be participating
and giving this incredible opportunity to our youth.
Encourage a member from your Lions Club to

offer this opportunity to a classroom of children, a
Scout Troop, a sports team, a Sunday school class, a
Youth group, etc., to participate in the Peace Poster
Contest. Some of our Lions Clubs and schools have
made it a tradition which both groups look forward
to each year. And, also, it is a wonderful way to
make a connection with your community, along with
giving young people the opportunity to express their
vision of world peace.
The theme of the 2017-2018 Peace Poster

Contest is “The Future of Peace.” Students ages 11,
12, or 13 as of November 15 are eligible to
participate. Each poster is judged on originality,
artistic merit, and expression of the theme. Posters
advance through several judging levels: local,
district, multiple district, and international. At the
international level, judges from the art, peace, youth,
education and media communities select one grand

prize winner and 23 merit award winners. One
international grand prize winner will receive $5000
and a trip to a special award ceremony at the
International Convention. Each of the 23 merit award
winners will receive a cash award of $500 and a
certificate of achievement.
Lions Clubs around the world are also encouraged

to sponsor students in the Lions International Essay
contest. This essay contest was created to offer an
opportunity to visually impaired young people to
express their feelings about world peace. The theme
of the 2017-2018 International Essay Contest is also
“The Future of Peace.” Students who are visually
impaired and who are ages 11, 12, or 13 as of
November 15 are eligible to participate. For the essay
contest rules and application form, click here.

If you have any questions or would like me to
share more information about the Peace Poster
Contest with your club, please contact Lion Patti
Hullmann at hullmannt@aol.com or call
717-428-3659.

Peace Poster Contest and Essay Contest
“The Future of Peace”

Dallastown Lions Club held their semiannual
Chicken Barbeque on Saturday, June 10. This
barbeque was highly successful and all monies go
to Lion service projects. Dallastown’s next
barbeque is scheduled for Saturday, September 23,
2017. Make sure you get your order in for our
amazing barbeque chicken prior to the event.
Thanks to our community for their support of this
project.

mailto:hullmannt@aol.com
http://www.lionsclubs.org/EN/member-center/planning-projects/youth/peace-poster/index.php
http://members.lionsclubs.org/EN/serve/contests/essay-contest.php


UPCOMING LION EVENTS
Date Event Location Contact Information
July 22 Zone 2-B Picnic 10-4 Pinchot Park ZC Steve Shipman
July 22 Banner Exchange New Freedom Youth Ctr. IPDG Kerry McKnight
July 27 Hanover Lions Golf Tourn. Hanover Country Club see p. 11

July 28 Lions at Hbg Senators FNB Field past deadline
July 29 DG Appreciation Dinner IPDG Kerry McKnight
August 4-5 State Council Meeting Red Lion Inn, Harrisburg PA Lions

August 5 Zone Golf Tournament Eagles Crossing C.C. see p. 13
August 19 District Cabinet Bowmansdale Church of God DG Dennis Cope
August 26 Beacon Lodge Golf Outing Mt Union see p. 11

September 9 Meat/Seafood Bingo Eureka Vol. Fire Co., Stewartstown see p. 10
September 23 Dallastown Chicken BBQ Dallastown TBA
Nov. 4 Hanover Lions Anniversary Bay City Restaurant see p. 2

Nov. 4 Stewartstown Lions Ann. Westminster Place Sec. Tom Jones
May 17-20 State Convention State College watch for updates
June 29, 2018 International Convention Las Vegas click here
July 5, 2019 International Convention Milan, Italy click here

Hanover Lions Celebrate As They Move Forward

The Hanover Lions Club recently installed new officers for the 2017-2018 club year. Clyde Griffie, past 1A Zone
Chair, performed the installation. Pictured at left are (front row) Tail Twister Don Dorr, Secretary Gerry
DeGroft, President Ken Zinn, Director Judith Stewart, Past President Dwain Smith, and Treasurer Bob Gotwalt;
(rear) First VP Todd Boller, Director Truman Geiman, Director Jack Stewart, Third VP and Tamer Tom Staub,
Second VP Dan Lawrence, Chaplain Fred Baber, and Director John Zinn. Missing from the picture: Directors
Jake Anderson and Brian Shea. The Hanover Lions are proud of being one of the top clubs in the District 14-C
during the past year with regard to community activeness, collecting eyeglasses, providing many donations toward
local community projects, increasing its membership, and living the Lion motto. The Hanover Lions will continue
to be a dedicated and committed club focused toward serving others in the coming year.

On right, Past Zone Chair Clyde Griffie (left) inducts two new members into the Hanover Lions Club. With Lion
Clyde are long-time Lion Carl Waldmann, sponsor to new member Dave Zinn, and new member Kenneth
Kirkpatrick with his sponsor, Lion Dwain Smith.
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Dallastown Lions Have Been Busy!

From left, Lions Mike Craley, treasurer, and Ray Rebuck, secretary received a Gold Centennial Lion pin for
helping to grow the club by inviting new members. Both are being thanked by President Theresa Craley. Lion
Eugene Gemmill was honored by the club for 50 years of legacy service. He has been a member all this time of the
Dallastown Lions, as he carried out his Lions and community service.

From left, Maggie is this year's winner of the Seeing Eye Dog Puppy in training for our Leader Dog Program
and White Cane Day. Maggie named the dog Future. How appropriate, for when she is old enough Maggie would
like to work in an animal shelter.
Center, Anya Grunewald received Dallastown Lions $1,000 2017 Scholarship. She is a member of the

National Honor Society and National Business Honor Society. She is also a member of other organizations. Anya
began her own venture, A to Z Marketing, a business where high school and college students manage social
media accounts of small businesses. She is also involved in many other activities. Anya has three top picks to
advance her education.
Right, Dallastown Lions Club, with the extremely generous support of Nell's Market and our local community,

were able to donate close to $1,000 directly to the Leader Dog Program from our White Cane Day.



PDG Larry Bare presents Lioness Sherry Dagen
with Lioness of the Year plaque at Stewartstown
Lioness Club’s May meeting.
Pictured left to right: President Carolyn Stone,
Lion Louanna Bare, Lioness Sherry Dagen, PDG
Larry Bare.
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More Lions Climbing New Mountains of Service

The Susquehanna Lions staged another very
successful “Fill The Truck” event June 23-25 at the
Manchester Giant.
Above are photos of the “Fill The Truck” crew

Lions Roy Garland, Mark Stoner, Ken Heindel,
Gerald Heist, Ike Lowe, Walter Haring, Jim Fink,
Bill Schaeffer and Kelly Lowe. The second photo
shows Lions Robert Crump, Jim Fink and Craig
Schaffner unloading contributions for stocking on
the Food Pantry shelves. Thanks to all the
Susquehanna Lions whose efforts made this another
successful project for the Northeastern Food
Pantry.

One of our contributors shared with Lion
President Dennis Moore that, “Last year I ran onto
hard times. The Susquehanna Lions and the
Northeastern Food Pantry saved me. Now that I'm
back on my feet, I want to help you help other
people like me.” We never know, no matter what
our position in life, when we might be in need of the
type of help that the Susquehanna Lions and the
Northeastern Food Pantry can provide the
community.

President Jack Nailor of the Dillsburg Lions Club
congratulates Lion Jack Fowler as he presents his
Five-Member Key for sponsoring five new
members into the club. The presentation took
place at the club's Installation Night at the Boiling
Springs Tavern.
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The Jacksonville Lions sponsored a float in the
Walnut Bottom 2017 Memorial Day parade. Lions
invited family members and friends from area
special needs group homes to join in the fun. The
Jacksonville Lions Club periodically hosts
Friendship Suppers for members of the Quarry Hill
Group Home, among others.

The East Prospect Lions Club presented checks totaling $5,900 to 11 local community organizations along with
three special letters of appreciation during its Community Day Appreciation meeting. The picture includes the two
types of recipients. Also not included in the $5,900 are a $1,500 donation to the Eastern York Dollars for Scholars
scholarship and a $1,100 donation to the Canadochly Elementary Released Time program.
Front: Wade Sitler (Barry's Market, letter of appreciation for food support), Sid Leibhart (Water's Edge United
Methodist Church food bank), Kay Lephart (letter for helping with East Prospect turkey suppers for 65 years), Sue
Myers (letter for support of turkey suppers), Trina Howard (Susquehanna Valley Senior Center), Gretchen Dosch
(Canadochly Valley Ambulance Club), Josh Groft (East Prospect Fire Company).
Middle: Chad Livelsberger (Wrightsville Fire Co.), Ron Leiphart (Craley Playground), Ed Bookmyer (Craley Fire
Co.), Mindy Barshinger (East Prospect Playground), Jack Bowers (Eastern York Forest Fire Crew), Wayne Keller
(letter for help maintaining grounds around Lions equipment shed), Pastor Joe Fauth, (Calvary Bible Church),
Shane Thibodaux (also East Prospect Fire Co.)
Back: Charles Tagleri (Lake Clarke Rescue)

Howard Clever (left), East Prospect Lions Club
First Vice President congratulates Adam
Wolnikowski, 2017 East Prospect Lions Club’s
Dollars for Scholars winner for 2017.
The East Prospect Lions Citizenship Scholarship,
valued at $1,500, is presented to the Eastern High
School graduate who best exemplifies citizenship.

Lions Just Keep Serving — That’s What We Do!
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Welcome to Our New Lions Members
Member Club Sponsor

Clifton GM Presser Arendtsville Dennis Cronin
Kimberly J. Presser Arendtsville Dennis Cronin
Cynthia A. McGrath Boiling Springs Chester Raudabaugh
Wanda L. Arnold Brogue Community Cecil Mundorff
Weldon L. Arnold Brogue Community Cecil Mundorff
Sharon L. McGettingan Camp Hill Joan Bailey
Johnson K. Akou-Adjei Carlisle Thomas Berg
Kate-Ashlyn Akou-Adjei Carlisle Thomas Berg
Kelsey-Angel Akuete Carlisle Thomas Berg
Harry E. Bucher Cashtown Community Harry Bucher
Curtis J. Herring Cashtown Community Harry Bucher
Kenneth L. Kirkpatrick Hanover Dwain Smith
David L. Zinn Hanover Carl Waldman
Isaac W. Horning Jacobus Steven Horning
Alec Benedict Kreutz Creek Valley Joel Groff
Ethan Benedict Kreutz Creek Valley Joel Groff
Bernadette Snook Kreutz Creek Valley Dan Snook
Paulette Toomey Kreutz Creek Valley Fred Toomey
Robert L. Buhrig, Jr. Mechanicsburg Lana McCaulley
Robert Dippel Mechanicsburg Ted Cramer
Ed P. Kendall Mt. Holly Springs Robert Robinson
Louise A. Kendall Mt. Holly Springs Robert Robinson
Judi A. Whitsell Mt. Holly Springs Rachel Bear
Tracey L. Winton Mt. Holly Springs David Deutsch
Susan Marie Blum New Freedom Jeffrey Blum
Zhen S. Fu New Freedom Thomas Foley, Jr.
Craig A. Yetter Weigelstown Cheryl Deardorff
Karen L. Yetter Weigelstown Cheryl Deardorff

Thank you for Joining Us In Service
And Great Job, Sponsors

In Expanding Our Ability to Climb New Mountains of Service

In Memory of our Deceased Lions
Member Club

Robert I. Sheaffer Dillsburg
Gleason H. Crumling Kreutz Creek Valley
Procotr Snyder Kreutz Creek Valley
Bernard T. Haywood Mason + Dixon

Thank You for Your Service



DALLASTOWN LIONS CLUB  
 

MEAT/SEAFOOD BINGO 
 

BENEFITS COMMUNITY SERVICE 
PROJECTS 

 

$15.00 IN ADVANCE / $18.00 AT THE DOOR 
(IF AVAILABLE) 

 
SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 9, 2017 

DOORS OPEN AT 4:00 P. M. 
GAMES START AT 6:00 P. M. 

 
EUREKA VOLUNTEER FIRE COMPANY 

STEWARTSTOWN, PA 
 

20 GAMES 
 

SPECIALS, RAFFLE, 50/50 
 

FOOD FOR SALE BY THE 
LADIES’ AUXILIARY 

 
LIMITED NUMBER OF TICKETS  

FOR TICKETS CALL, LION RAY REBUCK   
(717) 244-0396 
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Registration Form 
26th Annual 

“Commitment to Sight” 
Golf Tournament 

Thursday, July 27th , 2017 
 

I am registering as: 

Name  
Company  
Address  
  
Phone  

 

F Tournament Vision Sponsor - $750 

F Blue eyes Sponsor - $450 

F Green Eyes Sponsor - $250 

F Brown Eyes sponsor - $100 

F Individual Golfer - $85 

  
Player Information 

Player 1.  

Player 2.  

Player 3.  

Player 4.  

Tee Sign:  

Tournament Sponsors -  
please list additional players. 

Make all checks payable to:  
Hanover Lions Club. 

Detach or Copy Registration  Form and Mail 
with Payment to:  
     Lions Club Golf Tournament 
     C/o Donald Dorr 
     Suite 202 
     118 Carlisle Street, Hanover, PA  17331 
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The Lions Club 
Of Hanover 

 
presents the 

 

26th Annual 
“Commitment to Sight” 

Golf Tournament 
 
 

Thursday, July 27th , 2017 
 

Hanover Country Club 
Abbotts town, PA 

 

  

 

TOURNAMENT SCHEDULE 

THURSDAY JULY 27, 2017 
HANOVER COUNTRY CLUB,  
ABBOTTSTOWN, PA 
 
Registration 10:30 AM – 12:15 PM 
Driving Range Open 10:30 AM to Noon 
Shot-Gun Start 12:30 PM 
Buffet Dinner & Awards 5:15 PM 

 
TOURNAMENT DETAILS 
 

You don’t have to be a professional to score big in 
this tournament. Our goal is for you to have fun, enjoy 
the day, and help support the work of the Lions Club 
in our community. 

The Tournament is a four-golfer scramble format with 
prizes awarded to 1st and 2nd place finishers in each 
of two different flights. It will be held rain or shine. 
Proper golf attire is required and does not include  
t-shirts, coach’s shorts, or collar-less shirts. 

ON COURSE CONTEST AND PRIZES FOR: 
 

• Closest to the Pin on Par 3’s 
• Longest Drive Men’s and Ladies 
• Door Prizes and Gift Certificate 

 
For additional information, 
Contact Don Dorr at (717) 637-2160. 

   

WE SERVE! 
 

Whenever there is a need at home or around 
the world, Lions members are there to help. 

This year marks the 26th Anniversary of our 
“Commitment to Sight” Tournament. That’s 26 
years working together to support the blind and 
visually impaired, providing annual financial 
Scholarships to area students, and answering 
the call for help in our community when there’s 
a need. Our motto best describes our mission: 
“We Serve!” 

If you haven’t seen our Lions Club members at 
work you’ve clearly have seen our results. We 
are proud to serve our community giving freely 
of ourselves to: 

• Assist Veterans and their families 
• Build, clean, and preserve our local parks 
• Work with the blind and visually impaired 
• Engage students to be involved in building a 

better future 
 
EACH GOLF PACKAGE INCLUDES: 
 

• Greens Fee & Cart for 18 Holes 
• Free use of Driving Range 
• Beverages and Snacks 
• Buffet Dinner following Tournament 
• A Great Day with Friends & Colleagues 

  THE LIONS CLUB OF HANOVER 
26TH ANNUAL 

“COMMITMENT TO SIGHT” 
GOLF TOURNAMENT 

 
Scholarship Opportunities 
 
TOURNAMENT VISION SPONSOR - $750 
 
• Golf Package for Eight 
• Exclusive Hole Sponsorship 
• Preferential Starting Position on the Course 
• Sponsor Recognition 
• Name on Sponsor Boards 
• Special Recognition at Awards Banquet 
• Opportunity for Company gift in Registration Bag 
• One Mulligan and Power Drive for Each in 

Foursome 
 
BLUE EYES SPONSOR - $450 
 

• Golf Package for Four 
• Hole Sponsorship with Tee Box Recognition 
• Business Name on Sponsor Board 
• Recognition at Awards Banquet 
• Opportunity for Company gift in Registration Bag 

 

GREEN EYES SPONSOR - $250 
• Golf Package for Two 
• Hole Sponsorship with Tee Box Recognition 
• Recognition at Awards Ceremony 

 

BROWN EYES TEE BOX SPONSOR - $100 
• Business Tee Sign at Tee Box 

 

INDIVIDUAL GOLFER - $85 
• Golf Package and Buffet Dinner 

 

 

Your support of the Annual Lions Club 
Golf Tournament is greatly appreciated 
and will benefit club projects including 
our long-standing tradition of aiding the 
blind and visually impaired. 
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Second Annual Lions Club Golf Outing
Saturday, August 5, 2017

Shotgun Start 8:00 a.m.
Scramble Format

Please Help Rita and Other Community Members!

Where ?
Eagles Crossing Golf Club
501 Conodoguinet Avenue
Carlisle PA 17015
717-960-0500
www.eaglescrossing.com
Cost
$70 per person/$280 per
foursome
Includes:
Green fees, Cart, and Range Balls

Chicken Dinner and Refreshments
Served after Play has Ended

Prizes and Games!
Longest Drive—Ladies and Men
Closest to the Pin (par 3 holes)
Mulligans
Raffle Tickets
First, Second, and Third Place
Prizes

Submit Application by
July 21, 2017
(see next page for application)



14

Second Annual Lions Club Golf Outing
Saturday, August 5, 2017
Application for Players

Last year the Lions Clubs of Western Cumberland County became aware of a local six-year-old
girl who lost her sight and faces and uncertain future due to a diagnosis of Batten Disease, leaving
her family with unexpected and expensive medical costs. The Lions, with community support
(your support), raised more than $50,000 to help this family through their challenging times.

This year brings new opportunities to help others who are burdened and in need. If you are
fortunate enough to have good health and good medical insurance, count your blessings! We have
two families with health problems. Although both have medical insurance, it doesn't cover the
added expenses of high medical co-pays, prescriptions, groceries, etc.

The LIONS need YOUR help! You can play in our Golf Outing!
You can sponsor a hole! You can help sponsor the Outing!

When? Saturday, August 5, 2017
Registration 7:00-7:45 a.m.
Driving range, putting green
Shotgun Start at 8:00 a.m.
Scramble Format

Cost: $70 per person / $280 per foursome
Includes Green Fees, Card,
Range Balls

Dinner and Refreshments Served
After Play Has Ended

Prizes and Games:
Longest Drive — Ladies and Men
Closest to the Pin (Par 3 holes)
Mulligans
Raffle Tickets
First, Second, Third Prizes

Where? Eagles Crossing Golf Club
501 Conodoguinet Avenue
Carlisle PA 17015
717-960-0500
www.eaglescrossing.com

Due by July 21, 2017
Checks payable to: WCC Lions Project Fund

Mail to: Pat Lee, 1009 Forbes Road, Carlisle PA 17013
Telephone 717-243-9189

Please Print Legibly:

Captain Phone Email

Player Phone Email

Player Phone Email

Player Phone Email
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Lions Clubs Golf Outing Sponsorship Information
We are asking our business friends and neighbors to sponsor or donate a gift to our
upcoming golf outing. The tournament will be held on Saturday, August 5, 2017, at the
Eagles Crossing Golf Club in Carlisle. The tournament will be played rain or shine,
unless the course is deemed unplayable by the staff at Eagles Crossing.

$1,000 Gold Tournament Sponsor: Receives name on
tournament banner, 8 free golf registrations

$ 500 Silver Tournament Sponsor: Receives name on
tournament banner, 4 free golf registrations

$ 250 Bronze Tournament Sponsor: Receives name on
tournament banner, 2 free golf registrations

$ 100 Hole Sponsor: Receives sign with name posted
on the course

Please return this Sponsorship Form with payment
no later than July 21, 2017.

Checks payable to:
WCC Lions Project Fund

mail to: Pat Lee, 1009 Forbes Road, Carlisle PA 17013
For additional information, contact Pat at 717-243-9189
Please return this section along with your sponsorship fee or donation

Please check one:
____$1000____$500 ____$250 ____$100

Contact name: _____________________________________________________________________

Address: __________________________________________________________________________

Telephone: _________________ Email: _________________________________________________

Business Name: ____________________________________________________________________
as you would like it to appear on the sign

Any prize giveaways or monetary donations are welcome!
____Prize giveaway Description and Value: __________________________
____Monetary Donation: $ __________

Please attach your business card to this form.

Thank you for your support!
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Help Us All Get Aboard
Lion Steve Shipman (Dillsburg Lions) is editor

of this newsletter. Lion Steve needs your news and
information. The best way to get him items is to
send pictures as JPEG files (they don't look as good
if he takes them from your PDF), and text as either
a Word document or a Rich Text Format (rtf) file.
He is learning a new program to produce this

newsletter, so links may be either blue or purple. He
is still trying to figure out how to do some things
with it, if you notice changes.
Send him items at prsteveshipman@gmail.com,

or call or text him at 570-916-7780. If you have not
entered the computer age, his snail mail is 436 E
Ridge Rd, Dillsburg PA 17019. Glossy photos work
best if he needs to scan them. He is happy to retype
text.

Please do not send e-mails to the Comcast
address. We may be phasing it out if the
new method of distribution works, and it
is not checked regularly. Click on this
article or email
prsteveshipman@gmail.com

Get Ready for
Our New Lions Year

District Cabinet Meetings
Saturday, August 19, 9:30 am
Bowmansdale Church of God
Other dates to reserve:

District Cabinet, November 18
District Cabinet, February 17, 2018

District Convention, April 21, 2018

State Convention, May 17-20

mailto:prsteveshipman@gmail.com

